




From: Elaine Quigley 

Sent: 22 September 2022 00:53 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: FW: Ambassadors Theatre 2022/3105/P and 2022/3599/L 

Attachments: Letter to Camden re Theatre 19-9-2022.pdf 

 
Hi 
 
Can this letter be acknowledged on M3 and a copy uploaded to our website. 
 
Thanks 
 
Elaine 

 

Subject: Ambassadors Theater 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mrs Quigley  

 

We sent you registered post our comments on the applications 2022/3105/P and 2022/3599/L 

(see attachment). 

 

Unfortunately Camden’s website for planning applications cannot be accessed presently. We 

tried several times over the past week as I explained in my voicemail.  

 

Please could you respond to this message at least, to confirm our objection has arrived before 

the 1st October deadline? 

 

Regards 

 

Giles Ellwood 

Philippe Sacerdot 

 

 


